
August 15th,2024
Round Table Pizza Petaluma

19 members attending

Meeting was brought to order at 12:45 by President Mike Hufacre

Treasurers Report, Chip Buss: We are solvent. Chip also announced he had sold the extra field riding 
mower for $380 .

Field Report, Frank Plexico: Extended thanks to all that participated in the weed maintenance at the 
field.

Old Business: Tentatively a fun fly is scheduled 10/19 would start at 9:00AM . Still some detailes to be 
worked out

President Mike  Hufacre reported that we have received a FRIA authorization for the Schmidt Ranch.
Insurance would run $80 per year which has not been paid . We are waiting for an answer back 
from our district rep on insurance issues.
A review of the events at the SAM Champs and a reminder that we need some help with timers.

The planes auctioned off were donated by Bob Clem

Meeting was adjourned at 1:50 PM


